
Superintendent’s Message

We hope this message finds you warm and well as we navigate
another classic Alberta winter! 

Thank You for Your Patience During Bus Cancellations
As you know, the recent cold snap led to some difficult decisions
about bus cancellations. We truly appreciate your patience and
understanding as we prioritized student safety. These decisions
are never made lightly, but ensuring that students travel safely to
and from school is always our top priority.

A big thank you to parents, guardians, and community members
for adjusting schedules, coordinating rides, and supporting
students through these chilly days. Your flexibility and support
mean the world to us!
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Dates to Remember

CLEARVIEW BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Spring Break 
March 24-28

Board Meeting Agenda

https://www.clearview.ab.ca/download/489595


We Need Your Input! Two Important Surveys Coming Soon

We know filling out surveys might not be as thrilling as a 4 Nations Championship hockey
game, but your voice truly matters! Your feedback helps shape the future of our schools and
ensures we continue to provide the best possible education for our students.

📌 Preschool Programming Survey
We’re reaching out to families to help guide preschool programming in Clearview schools.
Keep an eye out in your mailbox for this survey—your input will directly influence early learning
opportunities in all our communities.

📌 Alberta Assurance Survey
Each year, Alberta Education asks for feedback from families to help shape the direction of
education in our province. This survey plays a key role in guiding Clearview’s Education Plan,
as well as each individual school's education plan, and we encourage all parents and
guardians to take a few minutes to share their thoughts. The survey will be emailed to Grade
4-12 parents in schools with less than 250 students, while Stettler Elementary and Wm. E Hay
will send surveys to parents of students in Grades 4, 7 & 10.

How You Can Help
When these surveys arrive in your inbox, please take a few moments to complete them. Your
insights help us understand what’s working well and where we can improve. Plus, we promise
they’ll take less time than bundling up for a -30°C school drop-off! 
Thank you for being such a vital part of our Clearview school community. Your involvement,
patience, and feedback help make our schools stronger for every student.
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BIG VALLEY SCHOOL CELEBRATES 100 DAYS OF SCHOOL



Leadership Highlights

During the recent board meeting, Superintendent Scot Leys outlined various leadership activities aimed
at fostering educational excellence across Clearview Public Schools. Key initiatives included strategic
visits by trustees to multiple schools and leadership coaching sessions. These efforts emphasize the
district's commitment to nurturing leadership skills among educators and align with strategic goals to
improve educational outcomes and administrative effectiveness.

2025-26 Clearview Calendar Approval

The 2025-26 academic calendar was approved, establishing key operational and instructional dates. This
calendar is structured to optimize educational outcomes, accommodating professional development for
staff and aligning with regulatory requirements. It includes all critical dates such as the start and end of
school terms, holidays, and professional development days, ensuring that the school year is effectively
planned to support both student learning and staff preparation. 

3-Year Capital Plan Approval

The board reviewed and approved the 2025-28 Capital Plan, focusing on long-term infrastructure
development to enhance learning environments. This plan includes significant updates to the
middle school facilities in Stettler, informed by a comprehensive value-scoping analysis. The plan is
designed to ensure that educational facilities can meet current and future needs, reflecting a
proactive approach to supporting the division's educational goals through thoughtful investment in
infrastructure.

Bus Purchases

The board approved the procurement of two new 53-passenger buses, emphasizing the division’s
commitment to enhancing its transportation fleet. The decision followed a detailed evaluation process
ensuring the buses meet safety, efficiency, and cost-effectiveness criteria. This update is part of
Clearview’s ongoing strategy to provide safe and reliable transportation for students, facilitating better
access to education while upholding standards for fiscal responsibility and operational efficiency.

CORONATION SCHOOL SKI TRIPWM. E HAY AND STETTLER ELEMENTARY WEDNESDAY BUDDIES

https://www.clearview.ab.ca/about/calendar#grid

